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 Once again we held our after 
Christmas party at the Jaemor Farms 
barn.  It’s a cool place with the big fire-
place and natural wood everywhere.  18 
member families turned out to enjoy the 
afternoon.  The lunch had everything one 
could possibly want to eat.  Once again 
Ronnie brought a strawberry cake.  It 
lasted about as long as a snowball 
in...well never mind.  After the meal we 
had the usual “white elephant “ gift ex-
change and as it seems to happen, 
there is one or two gifts that change 
hands the maximum number of times be-
fore we are all finished.  He who has the 
last number usually wins in the gift ex-
change.  After the gift exchange we had 
a short meeting and Jeanne was elected 

to be the club publicist.  Thanks Jeanne for accepting the job.  We discussed 
the upcoming show at Mustangs Unlimited and several of us planned to make 
the trek to Pensacola for the spring national show.   

After Christmas Party 

Spring 2010 

Next Meeting 
 The next meeting will be held at Osborn Printing in Lawrenceville on Sunday May 
23rd at 1:30 pm.  We will be discussing the Maggie Valley show as well as events we 
would like to participate in this summer.   Normally after the meeting we go to a  restau-
rant to eat. 

 It’s dues time again.  If you haven’t paid your dues (20 bucks) for 2010, send them 
to David Johnson at 1075 Pinehurst Trail  Grayson, GA 30017.  If you joined in 2009 you are 
good till next year. 

Directions are as follows: 

Take Highway 29 to Lawrenceville and Ridgecrest drive intersects with 29 near the  Cen-
tral Gwinnett High School.  If traveling toward Lilburn, Ridgecrest Drive will be on the right. 
If traveling toward Lawrenceville downtown, it will be on the left.  The phone number is 
770-962-7556 or David’s Cell is 770-356-9431 in the event you get disoriented.  Address is 
101 Ridgecrest Drive, Lawrenceville                       Hope to see you there!  

Follow us on Northeast Georgia Mustang Club 



Some of us made the trip to 
Pensacola for the MCA re-
gional show this year. Rick & 
Cher Hayslip, David Osborn, 
Jeff & Debra Ramey,  and 
David & Sherry  Johnson cara-
vanned down on Thursday 
and Tom & Jeanne Longer-
beam, Chris & Susan Agee 
and Travis & Mahaley Mann 

came down on Friday. Friday we participated in a caravan to the Naval Air Museum, scoped out the vendors, 
got registered for the show and finally had some fresh seafood.  Saturday was show day and we were all clean-
ing and anxiously awaiting the judges arrival which took some time since there were nearly 300 cars entered.  
Sunday when awards were given out David Osborn grabbed a second place in Early Modified, Tom Longer-
beam took second in Late Modified, Travis Mann took 1st in the Cobra Class, and David Johnson took a Gold in 
the Concours Driven Saleen class. 

  

 The annual spring Pony Roundup at Mustangs 
Unlimited turned out to be an excellent show.  Even 
though we had been having the coldest winter on 
record, the weather was perfect with bright sun-
shine.  We had a turn out of 115 entries when we 
stopped registering cars.  We managed to sell some 
left over t-shirts from the Maggie Valley show.  With 
the 50-50 we were able to raise $152.00 for the Can-
cer Foundation.  Mustangs Unlimited provided assis-
tance with the awards and the Mustangs Unlimited 
girls handled the 50-50 for us.  Thanks for the support 
guys.  For all the members who showed up to sup-
port the club by entering their cars and helping with 
the show duties, THANKS! 

As you guys may have noticed, the newsletter has been a little slow this year.  Fortunately, I am one of the 
lucky ones who still has a job, but the problem is that I have worked about 60% overtime this year to date.  
This has had a negative impact on my outside interests and I’m sorry I haven’t been able to keep up with 
the newsletter and website like I normally do.  I want to thank Rick & Cher for keeping up with our Face-
book account.  Things seem to be winding down at work a little and I may be able to devote a little more 
time to the club activities.  Having said all that, if someone out there would like to take over the newsletter 
or assist me with getting it together, I would welcome your help.  David 

Pensacola 2010 

Spring Pony Round Up 

Newsletter  
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neat metal signs and 
defiantly worthy of 
hanging on your wall. If 
you are interested, con-
tact Rick at jrhay-
slip@yahoo.com or 678-
371-5799  

 Once again the Chero-
kee Regional Mustang Club is 
holding their summer car show in 
Calhoun, GA on June 12th.  Rick 
is trying to put together another 
caravan to the show.  Last year 
we travelled over the hill and 
through the woods on highway 
53 as a group.  The drive was 
pleasant and although it threat-
ened rain, it held off till we got 
back home.  The awards were 

Mustangs Unlimited held their annual Summer 
Blast Off car show on May 16th and several 
members attended to show our support.  They 
had a pretty good turn out  with nearly 80 cars 
when registration was completed.  At the end 
of the show, Rob & Amanda Irle, and Paul & 
Jeanne Nemoga walked away with top 20 
awards.  Thanks to all who came out in support 
of the club! 

 I can in no way begin to come up with all events of interest to all members and get everything.  We 
have started a Facebook page where anyone can drop an event of interest on there for all of us to see 
and possibly join up with you.  Everyone has favorite events that they like to attend and this is a good me-
dium share with the rest f the members.  If you have a Facebook account, sign up as a fan on the club 
page and be part of it.    The name is Northeast Georgia Mustang Club 

Cherokee Regional Car Show 

Mustangs Unlimited Summer Blast Off 

Upcoming Events 
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Business Cards 

If you would like to see your business card here, get me 
a card or a good quality .jpg file to my e-mail 
david@yellow-jackets.com. 


